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• Limited Availability  
 

• Ridge produced its first chardonnay in 1962 form fully-
mature vines planted in the late 1940s on the Monte 
Bello estate vineyard. 

 
• Golden straw color, notes of citrus, vanilla and apple 

on the nose. Medium to full-bodied on the palate with 
pear fruit, good minerality, a hint of honey and a long 
clean finish. JO (1/22) 

 

• Good Availability  
 

• With the 2008 vintage the name of this stylistically 
distinct wine became the Ridge Estate Cabernet 
Sauvignon, stressing the principal varietal and the 
Monte Bello estate vineyard as its source. 

 
• Saturated purple color with black cherry, plum, black 

tea, cedar and sweet toasted oak on the nose. Bramble 
fruit, vanilla, and mint on the palate with well-coated 
tannins and a long finish. JO (6/21) 

 

 
• Very Limited Availability  

 
• Ridge has made the Geyserville as a single-site 

zinfandel in every year since 1966. 
 

• Ripe cranberry and cassis on the nose. Focused dark 
bramble fruit on the palate, layered with cocoa and 
clove. Vibrant acidity balances beautifully with opulent 
fruit and carries through to a long and elegant finish. 
MB (1/22) 
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•  Very Limited Availability  

 
• Made with 100% certified organic grapes. The 

ingredient box on the back 
label indicates the wine is made from organically 
grown fruit. 
 

• Fresh black cherry, fig, and vanilla on the nose, with 
notes of mint. Medium to full body with rich raspberry 
on the palate and well coated tannins. Beautifully 
balanced with a juicy finish. MB (1/22) 

 
 

•  Very Limited Availability  
 

• The 1967 vintage was our first wine from the Dusi 
Ranch. 
 

• The vineyard was planted to zinfandel in 1922 which is 
unusual because Prohibition had started two years 
earlier. 

• Jammy fruit forward nose, toasty oak, rich and full on 
the palate with layered red fruit, black pepper and 
bright acidity. JO (1/22) 
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